
 

 

Saipem: changes to the financial calendar – Third quarter 2021 financial results at 

September 30, 2021 and Capital Markets Day 

San Donato Milanese (Italy), September 21, 2021 – Saipem informs that the date of the Board of Directors’ 

meeting called to approve the results for the quarter ending September 30, 2021, will be held on October 

27, 2021, and not on October 28, 2021, as previously communicated to the market.  

The press release announcing the results will be issued on October 28, 2021. 

The Conference Call & Webcast on the third quarter results will be held as part of the Capital Markets Day 

organized by the Company on October 28, 2021, in which the management will present the new strategic 

plan. 

 

Saipem is an advanced technological and engineering platform for the design, construction and operation 
of safe and sustainable complex infrastructure and plants. Saipem has always been oriented towards 
technological innovation and is currently committed, alongside its clients, on the frontline of energy 
transition with increasingly digitalised tools, technologies and processes that were devised from the 
outset with environmental sustainability in mind. It is listed on the Milan stock exchange and is organised 
into five business divisions (E&C Offshore, E&C Onshore, Drilling Offshore, Drilling Onshore and XSIGHT 
for consulting and engineering services in the initial phases of projects). It operates in over 60 countries 
around the world with 32 thousand employees from 130 different nationalities. 

 

 

Website: www.saipem.com 
Switchboard: +39 0244231 
 
Media relations 
E-mail: media.relations@saipem.com 
 
Investor Relations 
E-mail: investor.relations@saipem.com  
 
Contact point for retail investors  
E-mail: segreteria.societaria@saipem.com  
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